
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the Board of Education                     July 28, 2020 

                    

Members Present:   Chris Foster 

   Samantha Hicks  

   Doug Kelley 

   Meghan McGarry  

Ann Morone 

   Peter Schaefer  

   Jessica Zweig 

Others Present: Superintendent of Schools:  Dr. James R. Franchini 

   Assistant Superintendent:  Matt Hladun 

Assistant Superintendent for Business:  Michael Ouimet 

   Director of Personnel Development:  Kimberly Nugent 

   School Principals: Heath Quiles, Rob Messia, Josh Gela, Laura Kyer, Denis Sibson 

   Director of Special Education:  Dr. Camille Harrelson 

   Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds:  Aaron Heffner 

 

A special meeting of the Board of Education was held on July 28, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. in the Averill Park High 

School Auditorium. 

 

I. Welcome and Pledge of Allegiance             Ms. Zweig, President   
      

II. Approve to adopt the revised 2020-2021 School District Calendar. 
 
On a motion by Dr. Schaefer, seconded by Mrs. Hicks, to approve to adopt the revised 2020-2021 School District 
Calendar. 
 
 YES:  7     NO:  0     MOTION CARRIED 
 

III. Discussion:  Reopening of School 
 

IV. Visitors were invited to make brief comments or direct questions to the Board.  Questions are generally 
not answered during public comment.  Questions will be addressed by the administrative team at a later 
time. 

 
Public comment limited to topics on this evening’s agenda.  Those wishing to address the Board were 
asked to complete the request form and submit it to the Board Clerk in order to be recognized by the Board 
of Education President.  Comments were limited to three minutes per speaker. 

 

V. Adjourn Meeting 
 

On a motion by Mrs. Morone, seconded by Mr. Kelley, to approve to adjourn the meeting at 6:27 p.m. 
 
 YES:  7     NO:  0    MOTION CARRIED 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
      

Linda Primeau, District Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Approved:  08/10/2020 



 


